
2020 holiday credits were                
approved by the CIHA Board 
of Commissioners. Payment 
credits of between $25 and 
$150 were awarded to each 
household based upon how 
the household complied with 
their housing agreement                       
during the current year. The 
criteria used to award the 
holiday credit is the same as 
in previous years:  

 Make payments                         
on time and in full 

 Return all paperwork                                 
on time and in full 

 Pass your annual                                 
household inspection 

 Have no actionable                       
neighborhood complaints 

 Have no power, water, or 
garbage shutoff notices 

 Have no yard notices                                 

Holiday credits 
will appear on 
your December 

billing statement. 

December 2020 

CIHA Board Meeting 
via Zoom at 3:30 p.m. 

10 

KRA Board Meeting 
via Zoom at 5:30 p.m. 

14 

CIHA closed for the 
Christmas holiday 

24          
25 

CIHA closed for the 
New Year’s holiday 

31 

Don’t forget to put up your 

outside holiday decorations 

before Sunday, December 13
th 

to be entered in the $25 gift 

card drawing. 

All Kilkich homes with                 

OUTSIDE DECORATIONS                

displayed by Saturday,                            

December 12
th
 will be                        

entered in the gift card         

drawing. Two $25 gift    

cards will be awarded. 

The outside décor may                  

be Christmas lights,                    

trees, wreaths, animated                              

characters, holiday scenes, etc. 

ONLY outside decorations        

will be judged.  

A KRA member will 

drive through the           

community on December 13
th
 

noting all homes with holiday 

décor displayed. 

The results of the drawing               

will be published in the                                 

January 2021 edition of the                          

Sea~Ha Runner. 

If you have any questions, 

please contact KRA                           

Chair Duke Summers                        

at (541) 888-4910. 

Prepare for Winter Weather! 
Disconnect and drain                        
all garden hoses. 
Let inside faucets drip                  
if outside temperature                   
drops below 25 degrees. 



Coquille Indian                     

Housing Authority  
 

2678 Mexeye Loop 

Coos Bay, OR  97420 
 

Phone: 541-888-6501 

Phone: 800-988-6501 

Fax:    541-888-8266 
 

daleherring@coquilleiha.org 

traceymueller@coquilleiha.org 

May Peace be your Gift 
at Christmas and your 

Blessing all year through. 
~ Author Unknown 

 

Shores Acres will be dark this year 
due to COVID, but residents and 

businesses all over Oregon’s coast 
are decorating and getting ready              

to light things up for the holidays.  
Pick up a “Christmas at the Coast 

Driving Tour” map from the                  
Coos Bay and North Bend Visitor                  
Information Centers to find out 

where to find light and Christmas 
displays in our communities. 

There are also a number of events 
scheduled throughout December for 

“Christmas at the Coast 2020”.               
Log on to the website listed below                       
for a description of each event and 

to print out a driving tour map. 

https://www.oregonsadventurecoast. 
com/event/christmas-at-the-coast/ 

 

Housing payment pick up 

is available for  elders 

and people                  

with a disability. 

Call the CIHA office                 

to schedule,                     

(541) 888-6501. 

The annual Festival of Trees will be virtual this 

year due to COVID. This year, you will be able to 

bid on trees and wreaths from the comfort of your 

own home! All decorated trees and wreaths will be 

auctioned off in a virtual auction event held at       

7:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 10, 2020.  

All proceeds from the Festival of Trees will benefit 

Coos Bay-North Bend Rotary Club programs. 

For additional information, call Heidi Proett,               

(541) 269-7929, or Amy Bailey, (541) 756-8800,               

ext. 1574, or email salesdept@themillcasino.com. 


